



GVAHA BOARD MEETING MINUTES

July 17, 2018

7:00 pm- Georgetown Ice Arena

BOARD MEMBERS:

Present: Greg Raad, Rebecca VanDenBerg, Cori Wilson, Jim Rozema, Audra Atkinson, Kelli Sterley

Absent: Joel Breazealle, Jack Williams, Mike Hatkowski

Quorum present?- Yes

Others Present – Stacey Brando, Linda Travis

PROCEEDINGS:

Called to order by Greg Raad at 7:52pm

June Minutes Approved

OPEN COMMENTS- VISITORS DISCUSSION

Treasurer's Report – Audra Atkinson

- Not a lot of movement in the accounts this time of year. A few player fees have been deposited
- Audra and Greg are working on a more formalized yearly budget

VP Travel Report

- Coaches have been notified that they need to sign their own teams into Little Caesars League. Jack will double check for accuracy.
- Manager meeting needs to be scheduled

VP House Report – Jim Rozema

- Registrations are in progress. Rebecca to send a reminder about jersey fitting. Squirt and up to be invited. Mites and younger will get TimBit jerseys.
- Discussions of a projector in the conference room. Discussions of screen/white board. Rink owns a projector. Discussions of how coaches can utilize.

- Coaches meeting - Monday 7/23, 7:00, Vitales. 10% of proceeds are donated to the Association.
- Checking camp is next month.
- Player evaluation forms need to be constructed for next season

Hockey Director Report – Jack Williams/Joel Breazealle

- PeeWee House coaching – close to be announced.
- Ice Schedules are being established.
- Golf Tournament is 9/8 at the Meadows
- Tim Hortons will be the sponsor for Learn to play, Learn to Skate and Mites. They will be purchasing jerseys and will have a presence at events. Discussions of if/how the STARS logo will be involved in the branding of these age groups. These age groups are technically part of the township program and not the association. Discussions of patches/stickers/and other ways of branding. Also discussions of the possibility of Tim Hortons could sponsor sticks for Try Hockey For Free.

Fundraising Report – Kelli Sterley

- Bob's Butcher Block – September date pending.
- No sponsorship emails as of yet.
- Scrip program stays the same after the purchase of the rink.
- Explored the fundraising opportunity with Funds2Org. Decided that we were not going to pursue

Communications Report – Rebecca VanDenBerg

- FAQs about rink purchase are on the site and will be sent again.

Township Representative - Mike Hatkowski

MAHA Rep Report –

- Summer meeting was last weekend. The changes were sent to Joel and Jack for evaluation. Most of them were for the girls league.

President Report – Greg Raad

- Coaches will need to be officially voted on to be made association members if they do not have a child playing.
- Hockey 101 date needs to be scheduled.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:46 pm

Next Meeting Scheduled for Tuesday, August 21st, 7:00